
LAMB News—Prison Ministry

With overflowing hearts, we want to say Thank You to
everyone who has contributed to the Prison Ministry! Since an

anonymous donor contributed $1 toward each Good & Evil
book we ordered from February 1st—29th (up to 3,000 books),

we were able to buy 3,500 books!!!

What a tremendous blessing from the Lord! These books are a prized
possession for many prisoners & is a wonderful way to spread God’s

Word.

Thank you for your donations and for helping prepare the
books for shipping! Please pray that we will have enough funds

to continue this Ministry in the future.

Every act of kindness counts… seen or unseen!


